
From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Proposed Interconnector Cable on the eastern side of PORTSMOUTH
Date: 06 October 2020 15:53:45

As houseowner and resident of  which will be directly affected by the above I strongly
object to the proposal as it will cause huge disruption to the area and the wider city with no benefit to ourselves.
Furthermore full scrutiny of the planning application should be delayed until the Covid 19 crisis has passed so
that proper public meetings can be held.
SIGNED
Michael F WARE.
Sent from my iPad




